
Inspection of examinations at the faculty WEBIS 

 

 

The inspection of examinations taken in winter semester 24/25 is possible as follows: 

1. the inspection takes place in the period from 15.3.2025 to 15.4.2025 at the 
respective first correctors. 

2. students who wish to inspect their examinations must register this request by email 
with the first corrector in the period from 13.2.2025 to 28.2.2025. Please state your 
surname, first name and examination subject. 

3. The examination inspection will take place at the OTH in Weiden. 
 
4. the students will be informed of the date (day / time) for the inspection by the first 
corrector. The appointment must be kept so that not too many students come to the 
examination inspection at the same time. 

5. alternatively, some first correctors offer an online examination inspection. If this 
option is available, you will be informed of this in the respective Moodle course. You 
will also be informed about further details on exam viewing. 

 

23.1.2025 

 

Prof. Dr. Krämer 

(Member of the examination board) 

 

 


